Date: 7th April 2025

Subject: Disclosure on the Implications of
the United States' Announcement of
Additional Customs Tariffs

Following the recent announcement by the
United States regarding the imposition of
additional customs tariffs and their potential
implications for businesses in the Middle East,
Oman Oil Marketing Company SAOG would
that,

these measures

like to disclose upon thorough

assessment, are not
expected to have any material impact on the
company’s financial

operations or

performance.

The company has established a resilient

supply
strategies that support the continuity of

chain and diversified sourcing

operations under varying market conditions.

We

developments and stand

remain  vigilant in  monitoring

ready to take
appropriate  actions

as necessary to

safeguard the company’s interests.
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Oman Oil Marketing Company SAOG P.O. Box 92, Mina Al Fahal, P.C. 116, Sultanate of Oman, Tel: 2457 4100, Fax: 2457 4101

www.oomco.com




